
Press Release         No. 12-3 
YOSEMITE COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT  
Modesto Junior College & Columbia College   

 

          FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:  February 1, 2012 

Contact: Nick Stavrianoudakis, Public Affairs Director: (209)575-6959, stavrianoudakisn@yosemite.edu 

 

YCCD Redistricting Plan Moves Forward 
 

MODESTO, CA – On November 9, 2011, the Yosemite Community College District (YCCD) Board of 

Trustees approved a redistricting option which split YCCD Trustee Area 5 into three separate trustee 

areas, resulting in seven trustee areas versus the current five.  In January, the Board of Governors of 

the California Community Colleges system approved the YCCD redistricting plan for 2012.  The 

District’s next step is to obtain final approval from the U.S. Department of Justice.  A requirement of 

that approval is for the District to make available the redistricting plan application for public inspection 

and to invite comments.  The application is now available at the YCCD Chancellor’s Office, 2201 

Blue Gum Ave, Modesto, CA.    

 

-YCCD- 


